
Tring Museum wildlife photographer of the year exhibition 

As part of the Bronze Arts Award, children need to attend an 
exhibition and then share their experience with an audience.  
Anni in Y6 recently attended an exhibition at Tring Natural 
History Museum and thought you might like to hear about it. 

I loved the different styles of nature photography that there 
were at the exhibition. Some showed global warming and 
climate change while others showed peace and happiness. 

I would recommend the exhibition to anyone who loves and 
wants to protect nature or loves to photograph nature or 
wildlife. The exhibition has a mixture of more moving photos 

as well as happy and cheerful ones. 

Thursday, 9th June. 

Happy School Bag Collection 
Remember to have a good sort out 
during the half term break and 
bring your bags for a 9am pick up. 

Mini Enterprise Project by Y6 
Please look out for the information 
email.  Parents from every year 
group are invited at 3pm. 
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NEWSLETTER 
 

27th May 2022 
How wonderful to be able to enjoy communal celebrations again with children, staff and parents.  I 
thought yesterday’s Jubilee celebration was a fabulous event.  It was a joy to see all the smiling 
faces and laughter in the playground, and our ‘royal’ visitor really added to the celebrations! 

Enjoy your half term break with your family and friends.  We have another busy term on your return 
with many school trips, sports day and the KS2 production to look forward to. Happy holidays!   

Welcome 
We have recently welcomed Artem               
(from Ukraine) to Y1.  He has 
settled and integrated into his 
class beautifully, helped along by 
all the wonderful children in  
Honey Pots. Well done everyone.   
You really are a lovely class. 
 

After a fantastic day yesterday, no doubt you will all take part in further Jubilee celebrations this 
week. I hope that you all have a wonderful time and amongst it all take some time to  
reflect on the tremendous resilience and personal responsibility Elizabeth the person  
has shown us over her 70 years in post.   Never wavering from her commitment to her  
role as Queen, head of state, the armed forces and the church,  long after she could quite 
legitimately have taken a back seat and let others take on her duties.   What an inspiration!    

For God gave us a spirit not of fear but of power and love and self-control.    2 Timothy 1:7 


